January 14, 2021

On January 15, 2021 at 8:00 a.m., the following Kodiak Island Borough Businesses and Activities
Restrictions will take effect, until further notice:

Kodiak Island Borough Businesses and Activities Restrictions
Phase 4 of the Kodiak Emergency Operations Center Pandemic Influenza Plan

All Kodiak Island Businesses and Activities, including all retail and service types, indoor
recreational activities, bars, restaurants, religious gatherings, grocery and any business or
service that is open to the public remains restricted to 50% customer capacity. This capacity is
calculated from the business fire marshal occupancy load.

Each business and facility is encouraged to use COVID-19 mitigation measures and whenever
reasonable to use online shopping, appointment shopping, curbside service (takeout orders).
Indoor dining and bars may remain open; however strict social distancing is required.

The 11-19-2020 Kodiak mask mandate remains in effect.

Exceptions to the capacity restriction include medical facilities, travel for critical personal need
or essential service, child care services, homeless shelters, educational institutions, government
agencies and critical infrastructure services such as public utility services. Seafood processors
shall operate under the state required mandates.
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